
The cover photograph shows engineers at the Laboratory for Laser Energetics aligning the mirrors on the 
OMEGA target chamber support structure. The mirrors direct each of OMEGA'S twenty-four beams to  an input 3 

port on the target chamber so that the beam can be focusedon the target. The target chamber can be seen in the 
center of the photograph. OMEGA target shots are scheduled for September. 




